Water, golf, waste

As a longtime resident of Apple Valley, I am fed up with the Town Council’s attempt to buy the Apple
Valley Ranchos water system. Our town has lost hundreds of thousands of dollars trying to take over the
system, and the only ones who have gotten anything out of it are the attorneys negotiating the
takeover.

Apple Valley is already struggling to pay for the overpriced golf course; how can we afford to run a
water system, too?

— Austin Schnider, Apple Valley
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